
Comment from Mark McKinney 

Rear seat belt warning alerts on school buses will be a source of driver distraction. Students wanting 
to annoy the driver will have a tool to do so right at their fingertips. This will also place an increased 
burden on technicians, who are already in short supply in the school bus industry. 

 


